
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13th October 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s) 

 

Re: Post 16 Options 

 

With the year 11 starting to look at their choices for the end of the school year, we are working with them to look at different 

options that are available to them.  They have had an Assembly about various Colleges in the area and what they can 

offer, we have advised them all to visit them and have a few plans in place so that in the summer they know what they 

need to get in order to get on the courses they want.   

 

The local Colleges and Sixth Form centres are running open Evenings over the next month or so, we have put the details 

of some of these colleges in the newsletter.  We will also be showing this video (see the link below) to the students to help 

them understand some of the different pathways ahead for them, I thought it would be a good idea to share it with you so 

you are aware of the options out there for them, when you are supporting them over the next few months.  The video is 

made by Adviza who have been supporting the student with careers Education over the last year or so. 

 

Post-16 options video: 

 

The team have created the following 10-minute video that introduces Post 16 options: 

 

https://vimeo.com/872555576/ad762fc9ac?share=copy 

 

If you have any questions then please don’t hesitate to get in touch with me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr B Laws 

Assistant Headteacher 

Owlsmoor Road, Owlsmoor, Sandhurst, Berkshire GU47 0SD 

Tel: (01344)775678 

  Website: www.sandhurstschool.org.uk 

  E-mail: contactus@sandhurstschool.org.uk 

 

Headteacher 

Mr Gareth Croxon B.Sc, NPQH 

https://vimeo.com/872555576/ad762fc9ac?share=copy

